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I strongly feel Oregon needs a system for open primaries, however, we need a fair 

one that would allow for more options for voters in the general election. That system 

would require that the top four or five candidates proceed to the general election. 

 

I recommend an Amendment that would provide for the top-four or top-five winners of 

the primary.  

 


